
From: Linda Herriott  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 2:02 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Perrelli Lawsuit 
 
The city needs to fight this and not settle.  The taxpayers should not be held hostage.  
Perrelli knowingly broke the rules and should be held accountable.  This lawsuit is just 
another of his antics to escape responsibility for his actions. 
Please do NOT settle! 
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